
Welcome Friends, 

to the Fourth RBHS 

 Newsletter. 

A MASIVE ACHEVEMENT! 

Congratulations to Gail Carpenter 
for getting; 

 TWO Highly Commended prizes 
at the National Flower Show At 
Hylands Park, Chelmsford today. 

20th May.2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shona Lockhart 

Last meeting, May 15th, we 
were enthralled by the ener-
gy and gusto of a young la-
dy, who volunteered to take 
part in a ‘Garden Boarder’ 

Show, where she won a Cut 
Glass Bowl, Presented by  

 

 
Adam Frost 

of Gardeners World. 

 

Next Meeting. 

The hall will be open to 
members at 4-5pm on Friday 

9th, to set up the furniture 

The Summer Show! 

10th June 

Setup your entries at 09:00 

until 11:00.  

 

Judging will take place at 

11:00 until 13:00.  

 

Doors open to the public at 

14:00.  

Finish @ 3:30 

There will be Tea, Coffee 

and Cake, all at a reasona-

ble price.  

This is your chance to 

Good luck to all who take 

part. 
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Next meeting after the 
Summer Show! 

 
June 19th  

Matthew Oliver 

Talks about; 
Unusual Edibles! 

 
 
 

Matt Oliver is the Head 
Gardener at Ulting Wick. 

 
 Matt’s previous job was 
working as a horticultur-
ist growing vegetables 

and edible plants for the 
Royal Horticultural Soci-

ety at  
RHS Garden Hyde Hall. 

 
Mat talked to us last 

year, about his work at 
Hide Hall  

'Unusual Vegetables’ 
 in an 

 ‘Unusual Garden'  
  

For those of you who 
have the internet, here is 
a link to his Twitter page; 

 
https://twitter.com/

mattoliver87?lang=en 
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This image is part of my 

Wisteria at its best. 

If you have something 

you would like to add  to 

the Newsletter, please 

let me know and I will 

add it. 
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Thank you again, to 

those of you who help 

with the tinned food do-

nations, Gail is, as al-

ways,  overwhelmed 

with all your support. 
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Please remember! 

If you are unable to get to the 

Monthly Meetings owing to ill 

health, 

Please let me know and I will 

bring a card and chocolates to 

you. 

An invitation to an Open Garden 


